ACADEMIC PROGRAMS UPDATE
DECEMBER 2020

1. Undergraduate Program Development: 

Undergraduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Ohio Department of Higher Education

Since the last set of YSU Board of Trustees meetings, the Ohio Department of Higher Education has approved the following undergraduate program changes:

· No changes to report.

2. Graduate Program Development: 

Graduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Chancellor’s Council on Graduate Studies (CCGS)

· A new Graduate Certificate in Public Health is under review by campus committees.

· A new Graduate Certificate in Public Health Research is under review by campus committees.

· A new Graduate Certificate in Public Health Administration is under review by campus committees.

· A new Post Master Principal Certificate was approved by campus committees and is being prepared for the CCGS review process.

· A request to discontinue the following graduate programs was approved by campus committees and is currently under review at CCGS:  M.S. in Education Content Areas: Art, Family and Consumer Sciences, Foreign Language, Health, History, Economics, English, K-12 Reading Endorsement, Mathematics, Music, Physical Education, Science, and TESOL.

· A request for online delivery of the Superintendent Licensure Program was approved by campus committees and is currently under review at CCGS.

· A request for online delivery of the EdD in Educational Leadership was approved by campus committees and is currently under review at CCGS.





